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sufficiency, integration, and well-being for refugees and other 
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Admissions Program (USRAP). In response to Operation Allies Welcome, Robin led a team of 

over 400 staff and volunteers to stand up processing services on 10 safe havens where over 

77,000 Afghans were processed to final destinations.   

Robin’s previous roles include Regional Representative for sub-Saharan Africa and Director of 
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